NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing has been scheduled on August 14, 2024 at 11:30 a.m. or as soon as possible thereafter, to receive public input regarding a VACATE COUNTY ROAD, VAC24-001, Request to vacate an alley that runs north/south in the center of Block G between 15200 N and 15300 N in the Riverside area of unincorporated Box Elder County. The public hearing will be held in the Commission Chambers at the Box Elder County Courthouse 1 S Main Street, Brigham City, Utah 84302. All interested parties are invited to attend.
